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As a 20 year resident of Oregon, I’ve never understood why we can’t pump our own 

gas. In Detroit, Oregon there is only one gas station and getting people to come work 

in Detroit, especially in the off-season, is very difficult. I’m in support of this bill, 

allowing smaller, remote communities such as Detroit to not have to stuff gas stations 

for full service.  


